
Hi Spenard CC team! 

  

My name is Jennie Armstrong and I’m the new Representative for House District 16, which includes 
Turnagain, Spenard and Sand Lake. 

 I wanted to introduce myself and my staff to you (though I think I’ve many of you!). We are here as a 
resource and want to help support you however we can. CC’d on this email are Dawson Verley and 
Tristan Walsh, who are on staff with me. Tristan is my year-round staffer and will be your primary point 
of contact. 

 I wanted to share a couple of things with you:  

 I have a newsletter that is going out 2 times per month.  

o You can see the most recent newsletter here: https://bit.ly/repjenniejan23 - Please 
forward on if you can! 

o This is the link to subscribe: https://bit.ly/repjennienewsletter 

 I am doing regular constituent coffees at Writer’s Block on several Saturday’s from 11am-noon. 
Here’s the upcoming schedule. I’m also attaching a graphic that you can share with the schedule. 

o Saturday, February 18 | 11am-noon 
o Saturday, March 11 | 11am-noon 
o Saturday, March 25 | 11am-noon 
o Saturday, April 1 | 11am-noon 

 We are Office 422 in the State Capitol. If anyone from Spenard is in town, our door is always open and 
we would love to meet with them.  

 The best way to reach us or schedule a meeting is by sending a note to this email 
(Rep.Jennie.Armstrong@akleg.gov) or calling 907-465-4968. 

 Please let me know if it would be helpful for me to give updates or be available for Q&A at future 
meetings. As I’m currently in Juneau during the week for session until mid-May, let me know if you 
would like for me to call in this Wednesday or if you’d like the newsletter linked above to serve as an 
update for folks. 

Thank you so much! 

Jennie  
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